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CENTER FOR ETHICAL LEADERSHIP 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

iLEAD SEMINARS 

Wednesdays 11:30-12:20 
// 12:30-1:20 

(Choose one of two times to attend) 
 

March 1, 2017- SU 460 
Topic: Leading Change  

 
March 29, 2017- SU 460 
Topic: Global Action 

  

STUDY ABROAD: The British Isles 

This 11-day study abroad will explore the rich 

culture and history of each country in the British 

Isles. This is a trip of a lifetime in which you 

will learn and broaden your worldview as well 

as create memories with friends. 

Sign-up here: 

http://www.efcollegestudytours.com/professors-

trip/1839836FD 

 

 

 

May 17-27, 2017 

Approx. $3500 – this does not include tuition 3 

credit hours – (I) elective 

You do not have to take this course for credit to 

travel with the group. There are scholarship 

opportunities available in the Study Abroad 

Office in 242 Student Union 

Contact our office for more information at 405-

744-5485 

 

 

 

Center for Ethical Leadership 
232 Student Union 

(405) 744-5485 

 

@okstate_plc 
 
 
 

Follow Us on Social 
Media 

Visit Our Website  
Leadership.okstate.edu  

 
 
 

                                    March 2017 

Leader-In-Resident Luncheon Featuring Dr. Precious Elmore-Sanders  

The Center for Ethical Leadership is 

thrilled to have Dr. Precious Elmore-

Sanders join us for a luncheon. Dr. 

Elmore-Sanders is an alum of OSU and 

currently serves as the Assistant Vice 

President for the Division of Institutional 

Diversity & Director of the Office of 

Multicultural Affairs. Dr. Elmore-Sanders 

received her Bachelor’s degree in Family 

Relations and Child Development and her 

Master’s degree in Special Education, both 

from OSU. She received her Ph.D. from 

The University of Texas at Austin in 

Multicultural Special Education and 

minored in Vocational Rehabilitation 

Counseling. Dr. Elmore-Sanders has a 

passion for higher education and helping 

enrich the lives of students’ by working to 

give them the best experience possible. 

Her commitment to higher education, 

diversity and teamwork make her an 

inspiring person to hear from this March. 

Please join the Center for Ethical 

Leadership in honoring Dr. Elmore-

Sanders hearing from the inspiring voices 

that make OSU what it is today.  

RSVP TODAY 

Steph Maguire | 

steph.jamison@okstate.edu 

Event will take place:  

March 9, 2017  

12:00pm in the French 

Lounge (SU-270)  

** Food & Refreshments 

will be provided  

 

Study Abroad Trip 
Meeting 

 
TBA   

http://www.efcollegestudytours.com/professors-trip/1839836FD
http://www.efcollegestudytours.com/professors-trip/1839836FD
mailto:steph.jamison@okstate.edu
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IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO SIGN-UP FOR THE BRITISH ISLES 


